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Upcoming Events

May 15 - Lutheran Pioneers (Potluck) Awards
Banquet - 5:30 pm at Zion, Peshtigo

May 17 - Track Day

May 23 - Grades 5 - 8 Field Trip

May 30 - 4K & 8th Grade Graduation Service - 6:30 pm
(Grades 4K - 8 sing)

May 31 - Last Day of School/School Picnic - Dismissal
at Noon

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be
hot dogs and chips for
Track Day. There is no
cost for this meal.

Mission O�ering
Progress:

Our Friday chapel
offering collected for
God’s Kingdom was
$58.00 bringing our
total to $837.67 for
Costa Maya Ministries
for this semester.

Track Day This Friday
Our Track Day will take place this Friday, May 17th along with the
students from Trinity, Marinette. Please make sure your child has
proper running shoes and a water bottle for the day. Also, please
send sunscreen and insect/tick repellent along for the day, as the

mosquitos are out in full force this year. A tremendous thank you to those who
volunteered to help on Friday, to make this a fun filled day for the children. We cannot
do these special events without your support!



Graduation Service
Our Graduation service for the 4K and 8th grade students will be on Thursday, May 30th
at 6:30 pm. All children in Grades 4K - 8 will be singing in this service. Please have
your child in the church basement by 6:15 pm.

Busing for Last Day
This is a reminder that there will be busing for bringing students to school on the last
day of school, May 31st. But we ask that parents please make arrangements to pick up
their children that day following our noon dismissal.

Last Day of School
Our last day of school is Friday, May 31st. After our morning chapel service, awards for
Track Day will be handed out, followed by fun games and activities for the children, and
concluding with a picnic/potluck lunch for students and parents starting at 11:15 am.
We are looking for donations of food items for our lunch. Please go to our Sign Up
Genius on the school website to see what is needed. You can also use this link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FACAA2AA0F85-49246487-last#/

VBS - Save the Date
Every summer both St. John and Zion Lutheran Churches hold a joint Vacation Bible
School (VBS) here at St. John School. This year we will hold it a week earlier than usual
from July 8 - 11. More information will be coming, both on our school and church
websites. Please save the dates and tell your friends and family!

School Calendar for 2024-2025
The new school calendar for our 2024-2025 school year has been posted on our School
Website under the heading School Calendar.
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